
 
8755 W. Higgins Road 
Suite 500 
Chicago, IL 60631 

www.littelfuse.com 

 

 

November 23, 2015 
  

LF  PCN# A0090 Notification of label change on HEV 0HEV050.ZXPCB2 fuse 
 

Dear Valued Customer, 
In response to market demands, Littelfuse validated our standard 50A HEV 0HEV050.ZXPCB2 fuse to a 
higher voltage rating than originally indicated on the label and datasheet. Our testing has successfully 
validated the 50A HEV fuse for use in customer applications up to 275VAC.  
 
No changes have been made to the base fuse design or assembly processes, but the product label has been 
adjusted to show the new and improved voltage rating.  Test results are available upon request. 
 
Old Labels with 2000A/250VAC 

 
 
New Labels with 2000A/275VAC 

 
        Label 1       
 
 
Please contact your local Littelfuse representative if you have any additional questions.   We will be pleased 
to answer any questions you may have.  
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Best Regards, 
 

Jenny Kiolbasa 
Jenny Kiolbasa 
Littelfuse Automotive Business Unit 
jkiolbasa@littelfuse.com 
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